
                                                                                                            Chris Watson
                                                                                                            
                                                                                                            Valdez, AK 99686

March 10, 2023

Kate Huber
City of Valdez
312 Chenega
Valdez, AK 99686

Dear Ms. Huber,

Please accept this letter as notification that I’m resigning from my position as Planning 
and Zoning commission member for City of Valdez.  I’ve accepted a position as a 
Network Engineer at the University of Missouri and I’ll be moving to Missouri the week 
of April 3 2023.

The past year has been a great experience for me.  During this time, we have worked 
together to execute the business of the city and I’ve had the opportunity to learn 
planning and zoning functions, the purpose of municipal code, and parliamentary 
procedure.  These experiences will pay dividends over the course of my career and I 
hope that my contribution to the commission has been of benefit the city.  Thank you 
very much for the opportunity to serve the city.

Over the next three weeks, I’m happy to continue to carry out my responsibilities as a 
commission member.  If there is a need to continue to correspond,  I can be reached via 
email at   I hope we stay in touch.

Sincerely,

Chris Watson




